
 

 
Happy Public Education Week! 
We have a busy week celebrating Education 
Week this week. Tomorrow our Open Day will 
start with a picnic lunch with the students. The 
Book Fair will be open for visitors to view and 
make purchases if they wish. After lunch, the 
classrooms will be open for visitors to come and 
see what the students are learning in class. We 
will then have an assembly with the two items 
performed that were presented today at the 
Marketplace. If you are visiting Wagga you might 
want to have a look at the school’s display boards 
that are scattered throughout the shopping 
centre. Ours is near the new escalator along with 
the other small schools.  Please remember to 
return permission notes for Thursday, which 
should be an exciting day for the students to 
engage with some practical aspects of Wiradjuri 
Culture. 
 
Gymnastics Program 
We are very fortunate to have Origin Energy 
sponsor our gymnastics program again this year. 
This six week program would normally be a very 
expensive venture for families so we do 
appreciate Origin’s support. Please return the 
attached note by next Monday. 
 
Book Parade 
It’s time to start preparing those costumes again! 
Book Parade day will be on Friday August 24th. All 
friends and family are welcome to join us at 
12:30pm. 
 
Life Education 
Healthy Harold will be visiting on Monday 27th 
August. All classes will participate and this 
important program which usually costs $10 per 
student will be fully covered by the P&C Term 3 
donation. Thanks again P&C! 
 
 

 
Canberra Excursion 
Please don’t forget to continue to make regular 
contributions to your child’s excursion to avoid a 
large requirement before they go. 
 

Special Sporting Guest 
We are very happy to announce that we will be 
getting a visit from a special sporting guest on 
Tuesday 11th September from 2pm to 3pm.  This 
special guest is a netballer, Abbey McCulloch 
(NSW Swifts Captain).  Abbey will be talking to 
the students and then running some netball 
skilled activities for the students to participate in. 
Looking forward to a fun filled afternoon. 
 

Book Fair 
This is the last week of book fair. Parents are 
welcome to look at the book week collection at 
our Open Day on Wednesday. If anyone is 
wishing to purchase books, payment can be made 
online or with cash on the day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Calendar 
Week 3 – Public Education Week & Book Fair 
Wed 8th – Open Day/Assembly 
Thur 9th – Indigenous Cultural Excursion 
Fri 24th  – Book Parade 
Mon 27th – Life Education 
Fri 7th Sept – Tennis Gala Day @Quinty 
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